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Ted J. Glum is the former Director of the US Defense Microelectronics Activity 

(DMEA), serving in that capacity from its inception in 1996 to his retirement in 2018.  As 

the Director, Mr. Glum reported to the Assistant Secretary of Defense for Research and 

Engineering, (ASD (R&E)), and was responsible for over $2 Billion of microelectronics 

technology programs in addition to numerous classified programs for the Department of 

Defense (DoD) and Intelligence Community.  

  

Prior to assuming the duties of the Director for DMEA, he served as the Chief of the 

Science and Engineering Division within the US Air Force Material Command (1994-

1996).  In this capacity, he was responsible for the Air Force’s Advanced 

Microelectronics Program, Advanced Composites Program, Electro-optics Program, and 

the Physical Science Special Testing Program. 

 

 

      

 


